

December 17, 2013

Charity Works, Inc. 635 Court Street, Suite 130 Clearwater, FL 33756

ATTN Chris R. Renfrow, President/CEO

Dear Mr. Renfrow:

On behalf of Pinellas Schools and our elementary students I would like to express our thanks for Charity Works generous donation of dental hygiene supplies in 2013 through your Give Hope USA program. As always, your organization has provided a valuable resource that is greatly appreciated.

Our school nurses will distribute the toothbrushes, holders and dental floss to students in first and fourth grades when they present their dental hygiene lessons to students. Having these material items to take home will reinforce the lesson on the importance of conscientious dental hygiene. The families will appreciate the tools to help encourage the students to use these lessons at home.

Your donations to the aftercare providers, R'Club, YMCA Suncoast and YMCA St. Petersburg of dental kits are also greatly appreciated by those organizations. Most of the students who participate in those programs are from working families and many are attending at reduced rates due to their family income levels. The dental kits area a great resource to provide dental hygiene encouragement to those students.

As always, it is a pleasure to work with your very professional and proficient organization to provide resources to the students of Pinellas Schools. We look forward to our continued community partnership in the future.

Sincerely.

Peggy V. Johns Specialist

FreK-12 Health Education

ADMINISTRATION BUILDING

301 Fourth St. SW P.O. Box 2942 Largo, FL 33779-2942 Ph. (727) 588-6000

SCHOOL BOARD OF PINELLAS COUNTY, FLORIDA Chairperson Carol J. Cook

> Vice Chairperson Peggy L. O'Shea

> > Janet R. Clark Rene Flowers Terry Krassner Linda S. Lerner Robin L. Wikle

Superintendent Michael A. Grego, Ed.D.